
 

            Bulletin: 49-20 
 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Sue Wirkus, Manager, Customer Care 

DATE: October 16, 2020 

SUBJECT: Product Nameplate Enhancements 

 
 
To improve your customer’s experience and job coordination, we have made some enhancements to our 
nameplates and packing lists to include both the mark and the tag. Historically, if you enter information in 
CAPS® for both the mark and the tag fields, the actual “Tag” value was appearing in the Mark field on the 
nameplate. If the “Tag” value was left blank, the “Mark” value auto populated to the tag field on the 
nameplates. Now the information will be reflected correctly on the nameplate based on the information that is 
entered into each field in CAPS and if the specific field is left blank it will appear blank on the unit tag. 
  

 

 
 



These enhancements will be also be included on our packing list, invoice, and other documentation – 
including exports. 
 
Below is an example of the new packing list displaying the mark and tag fields. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Invoices:  If there is no mark or tag entered in CAPS when the order is submitted, and the product is not 
serialized nothing will be displayed in these fields. 
 

 
 
Please contact the customer care team at (800) 333-8867 with questions regarding the nameplate 
improvement. 


